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Marguerite McLean 

From: 	 Marchman, Vickie L. [VLMARCHM@southernco.comJ 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, July 28,20103:19 PM 

To: 	 Filings@psc.state.f1.us 

Cc: 	 Stone, Jeff A.; Badders, Russell A. (Beggs & Lane); Griffin, Steven R. (Beggs & Lane); 'Mary Davis'; Erickson, 
Constance J. (Connie); Livingston, Robert G.; Dodd, Richard W.; Brock, Ricky E.; Pat Lee 

Subject: 	 Request for Depreciation Rate for Perdido Landfill Gas to Energy Facility 

Attachments: Req for Depreciation Rate for Perdido Landfill Gas to energy Facility.pdf 

A. 	 s/Susan D. Ritenour 

Gulf Power Company 

One Energy Place 

Pensacola FL 32520 

850.444.6231 

SJlriteno@southenJCQ,5:!9m 


8. 	 Non-Docketed 
C. 	 Gulf Power Company 
D. 	 Document consists of 1 page. 
E. 	 The attached is a Request for Depreciation Rate for Perdido Landfill Gas to Energy Facility. 

Vickie Marchman 
Administrative Assistant 
Corporate Secretary 
Phone (850) 444-6696 
Fax (850) 444-6026 
e-ma;'lt'lma££hl!1@$Q.l.[t'l~LI1CQ,J;J!m 
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Susan D. Ritenour One Energy Place 
Secretary and Treasurer PensacOla, Florida 32520-0781 
and Regulatory Manager 

Tel 850.444.6231 

Fax 850.444,6026 

SOAITENO@sQuthernco.com 


GULF'\' 
July 28,2010 POWER 

A SOU".IRN COMPANY 

Mrs. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Request for Depreciation Rate for Perdido Landfill Gas to Energy Facility 

Dear Mrs. Cole: 

Pursuant to Rule 25-6.0436(2){a), Gulf Power Company respectfully 
requests approval to initiate depreciation of a Landfill Gas to Energy Facility 
projected to be placed in service in August 2010. This Facility is located in 
Escambia County Florida and consists of two 1.6 MW landfill gas fired 
generators. Gulf Power is purchasing these combustion engines and the 
related equipment as a turnkey project when the facility achieves 
commercial in-service status. 

Total projected cost to be incurred by Gulf Power for the facility will be 
approximately $5.1 million that will be recorded within FERC accounts 340­
346, Other Production. Gulf Power plans to depreciate this investment over 
the 20-year life of the Renewable Energy Facility. 

We appreciate your taking this request under consideration and look forward 
to hearing from you. Please feel free to call me at (850) 444-6231 if you 
have any questions or need additional information. 

Sincerely, 
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cc: 	 Beggs and Lane 
Jeffery A. Stone, Esquire 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Patricia S. Lee 
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